
 

                                22.03.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear clients and partners, 
 
Last night, russia launched an attack on our country's energy infrastructure. 
 
We would like to inform you that our enterprise continues to operate without any 
restrictions, in the normal mode. Currently, we have all the necessary resources to 
ensure uninterrupted operation. Production processes are proceeding according to 
plan. 
 
As I have mentioned before, Centravis is among the top 50 largest exporters in 
Ukraine, hence the state always supplies us with electricity. 
 
If you need a personal video from our CEO or Production Director from our 
operational production site, please let us know. 
 
I would also like to remind you that last week, Bureau Veritas conducted their routine 
audit of our operations this month. The findings from this audit confirm that there are 
no issues, indicating that both our production and distribution processes meet our 
high-quality standards. A segment of the audit report is available for your review. 

Should you be interested in exploring the full details of the audit, including 
comprehensive imagery and analysis, please feel free to contact me directly for 
access. 
 



 

Our global sales offices are open and accessible, ready to address any inquiries or 
requests you may have.  
Should you have any questions or need further information, please contact us. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


